
The idea behind Aer-Flo’s Cross-Over Zone® and Bench Zone® 

Sideline Track Protectors is for them to be used prior to an event 

or game and taken up following said event or game. These products 

were not designed to be left down for days on end or in inclement 

weather. Doing so will cause premature breakdown in the life 

expectancy of the products. With regards to storing after use, the 

ideal situation would be for the protectors to be dry and stored in a 

dry environment away from the elements and free of rodents.  

The smaller track protectors can be stored in rolling trashcans, 

preferably with a locking mechanism on the lid so trash is not 

inadvertently put inside them. Larger protectors can be stored 

on a trailer if available or off the ground, preferably with a cover 

over them, keeping them free of dirt and debris. Taking these small 

steps will allow for a longer life expectancy for your Cross-Over 

Zone® and Bench Zone® Sideline Track Protectors.
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